
News from Great Alne 
Primary School 

Responsible, Respecƞul, Ready 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                    18.7.25 

As we come to the end of a very full and eventful school year, I wanted 
to take a moment to reflect on this final week of term – which has cer-
tainly been one of the busiest yet! 

This week, we welcomed HMI inspectors into school for two days. I 
would like to thank the staff and children for showing the very best of 
Great Alne Primary during the visit. The full report will be shared with 
all parents and carers in September once it has been published. 

At this time of year, we also say a fond farewell to our wonderful Year 6 
pupils. They have been an incredible part of our school community, and 
we are so proud of everything they have achieved. We wish them all the 
very best as they take their next big step into secondary school. 

We also send our best wishes to three children who are moving on to new 
schools and adventures – we hope you settle in quickly and continue to 
thrive. 

A huge and heartfelt thank you must go to our dedicated staff team, 
who have worked tirelessly throughout the year to support, inspire and 
care for our pupils. I am incredibly proud of the commitment and warmth 
they bring to school each and every day. We also say goodbye and good 
luck to those staff members who are moving on to pastures new – thank 
you for everything you have given to our school. 

Finally, I would like to express my sincere thanks to you – our parents 
and carers – for your continued support throughout the year. And to our 
wonderful children, thank you for your energy, kindness, and enthusiasm 
– you make Great Alne such a special place. 

I wish you all a safe, happy and restful summer break. We look forward 
to welcoming the children back to school on Wednesday 3rd September 
2025. 

Many thanks, 

 
L. Williams 









hƩps://cid.coventry.gov.uk/kb5/coventry/directory/localoffer.page?
familychannel=4   












